Printing Frontline Professional Growth (& old PDC) Transcripts for Re-Licensure

Updated July, 2017
1)  If you need to use USD 417 points prior to July 2013, you will need your former PDC Transcript.  You received this in August 2013 as a hard copy and should have uploaded it into My File Library.

Under My Info on the left in FPG, click on My File Library.  Print the former PDC Transcript, if you have one.  Rachel will need this one if you are using it for relicensure.  Either bring this transcript into the central office or send it through pony mail.

2)  Contact Rachel to have her print your current Frontline Professional Growth transcript.  The central office has to print the FPG transcript because the copy for the state has to have signature lines at the bottom and only district-office personnel can print this version.  (You will know exactly what’s on it by looking under My Portfolio on your FPG home page.)  

3)  You must come in to the central office to sign your FPG transcript.  

4)  Rachel will get the other required signatures, stamp both transcripts with the USD 417 seal (if there are two) and then put them both in a sealed USD 417 envelope.  Please allow at least a week for this to be completed.

5)  Rachel will send the envelope back to you so you can put it in your state application envelope.  In the past, she also sent back a copy of what was in the envelope but that will no longer be necessary since you have access to both documents already.
If you are using college hours, you will also need to send the sealed College Transcript in your application envelope.  The envelope must be sealed by the university.
If you are renewing based on experience or through a mentoring program, fill out all parts of the form, either online or hard copy, and then bring it to the central office to be completed and signed.

